

Peterborough Women's Events Committee
c/o Kawartha World Issues Centre
Room B101 Environmental Sciences Building
East Bank, Trent University
Peterborough ON K9J 7B8

Dear Dr. Rita & andy. On behalf of the Peterborough Women's Events Committee, I would like to thank you for providing such an excellent space. Our vigil for the fourteen women who were pretime in the 1989 Montreal Massacre was moving, memorable and well-attended. Our committee is most appreciative of your generosity in providing a perfect place - for jathering, sharing, remembering and for educating. Thanks Kathyn Langley Kathrynlangley @gmail.com